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                                              Notes from Mrs. Nash 
      Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

 

 
     
Dear St. John Fisher Families, 
 
The business and excitement of the end of the school year was met with an abrupt halt at the beginning of this week as we 
learned of the tragedy in Uvalde, Texas. Our hearts are shattered for the victims, their families and loved ones. There are no 
words to describe how horrific that event was and how close to home it hits all of us as parents, teachers and a school 
community in general. Every day is truly a gift and can never be taken for granted.     
 
Thank you for entrusting your children to us each day and for choosing Catholic education, but specifically St. John Fisher 
School.  
 
In unity and hope, 
Mrs. Maura Nash 

 
Lord God, our hearts are broken with pain as we hear again of death and despair caused by gun violence. 
 
Families mourn, children live in fear, and the nation asks why. 
  
We ask, O Lord, that you comfort those families wounded by events in Uvalde, Texas. 
 
Care for the souls who grieve and help us work for greater and lasting peace. 
  
Help us to transform our own hearts, to turn from violence, and to seek peaceful ways of resolving differences. 
  
Let our hands connect with those who feel alone, those who live in fear, and those suffering from mental illness. 
  
Let our voices be raised asking lawmakers to create the means to protect all in our society, especially those most vulnerable.   
  
And let our choices be those that make our nation a healthy, holy home. 
  
We ask this in the name of Jesus Your Son, who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit, the Lord and giver of life.  Amen. 
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• Please join us in praying for our special Falcon, Beau Dowling and his family. Beau 

will be undergoing surgery on June 1st.  
• Thank you for sharing your generosity, prayers and well-wishes with Ms. Dunlavy; surgery was a 

success and she is recovering at home. The power of prayer is amazing!  
• CONGRATULATIONS to this year’s Cpl. Conner T. Lowry 8th Grade Scholarship Winners: Jimmy 

Lotito, Terry O’Connor, Rose Gilligan and Addy Moles!  
• Registration for next year’s Cheer (5th – 8th graders) and Football (4th – 8th graders) is now open. 

Please visit these links to register: Cheer, Football. Let’s Go Falcons!   
• 2021-2022 SJF Yearbooks can be ordered now! Please see the form below to put your order in 

today! 
• RENEW MY CHURCH UPDATE: In case you missed the announcement, here is the link to the 

Cardinal’s official decision.  
• SUNSCREEN NEEDED! The all-school Field Day is slated to be on June 6th (June 7th is our back-up 

rain date). Please be sure to put sunscreen on your child(ren) as we will be outside for a good 
portion of the day. Thank you!  

• The FSA’s tuition raffle for the 2022-2023 academic school year is underway! The winner will be 
drawn at the last day of school mass on June 8th. Please see details below.  

• Extended Day: Make sure to register your child(ren) here. Reach out to Mrs. O’Grady with any 
questions, dogrady@sjfschool.us. NO EXTENDED ON or AFTER JUNE 8th! 

• Click here for the most recent COVID guidance. 
• Save the Date: Next year’s first day of school is August 24th!  

 

 
*You will receive a letter home with your final Manna earnings for the year in the coming days. 
Thank you for your participation in this important fundraiser! 
• You can start accruing for next year’s Manna Fundraising requirement from May 1st 2022 – April 

30th 2023.  If you decided not to participate this year but would like to reduce the $300 fundraising 
fee through everyday shopping, check out resources here to get started. 

 

 
Weekend Mass  Come as you are…you are loved!  

4 p.m. Saturday, 8 a.m. & 11 a.m. Sunday       
Monday, May 30th  No School – Memorial Day! 
Tuesday, May 31st  HW Club 3-3:45 p.m. w/ Mrs. Ade & Mrs. Schiller 
Wednesday, June 1st   HW Club 3-3:45 p.m. w/ Mrs. Ade & Mrs. Schiller 

Just Desserts: 8th Grade Award Ceremony 
Thursday, June 2nd   Rainbow Cone Day! 

4th Grade Rocket Day *weather permitting 
Friday, June 3rd   8th Grade Graduation Dance *8th grade last day of school 
Sunday, June 5th  Graduation @ 1 p.m. 
Monday, June 6th  All-School Out-door Field Day *weather permitting 
Wednesday, June 8th  Last day of school! 10:30 Dismissal *Students wear Sunday best 

                                                    Important Announcements  

                                                               Manna Update  

                                                              Looking Ahead  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdL4ng1fj0ZXpOXE6blb0vjZMVQXezZ8gHwVqXE42Z_oGtNig/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQaoZsgSE459wxSimbvK5d2GhDn1XfSKJDC_HTAdgNgmsuug/viewform
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/assets/3/16/Xerox_Scan_05182022103958.PDF?6347
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/assets/3/16/Xerox_Scan_05182022103958.PDF?6347
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=666771681
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TLeAHWskflvsTev1W8U829rLsM8oFzWW66EWFR30dHQ/edit
https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/manna_explanation-3.pdf
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Thank you to all of our community members who donated time and resources to 
the Holy Name Society Food Drive. 

Your contributions have made a difference! 
 

 
 

 
 

If you want to change the world, go home and love your family.  
-Mother Teresa 

 

                                                    Holy Name Society Update 



BeaU
 STRONG



Congratulations to The corporal Conner T.
lowry scholarship recipients!

Addy Moles

Rose Gilligan Jimmy Lotito

Terri O'Connor



Congratulations to our science fair winners!

1st place:
Saoirse McIntyre

& 
Camryn Konrath

2nd place:
Amanda Clayton

3rd place:
Grace Harrigan, 
MaryKate Griffin

&
Maura O'Hara











FSA Tuit ion Raff le
St. John Fisher

$50 per ticket or 3 for $100
 May 16-June 7th

Tickets and money must be returned to school
on or before June 7th



Winner will be announced at the Last Day of

School Mass on June 8th

1st Place - One year tuition credit for
one student OR $6000 cash
2nd Place - $500 Tuition credit or
$500 cash
3rd Place - $250 Tuition credit or
$250 cash

Prizes

Prizes adjusted for 100 - 200 tickets sold: 
      1st Place - ½ year tuition credit or $3000 cash
      2nd Place - $400 tuition credit or $400 cash
      3rd Place - $200 tuition credit or $200 cash

**These prizes are based on a minimum of 200 tickets sold.

Prizes adjusted for less than 100 tickets sold:
       1st Place - $1500 tuition credit or $1500 cash
       2nd Place - $400 tuition credit or $400 cash
       3rd Place - $200 tuition credit or $200 cash 

All proceeds will be used toward the purchase of new Chromebooks
If you need extra tickets please contact 

Karen McDonagh 773-852-9605





 
Starting June 8th, the convent will be open for manna 

purchases ONLY MONDAY, WEDNESDAY, SATURDAYS.  You 

can buy Manna on-the-go, ECERTIFICATES or Request Ship to 
Home using the RAISE RIGHT APP OR WEBSITE.  Many families are 

getting used to the App and finding it much easier to meet the requirement without much 
hassle thru everyday purchases. With your support, we hope we can get closer to the $100,000 
school fundraising goal to help balance the school budget and maintain competitive tuition 
rates. Check out the Manna website for more info.  Email the Manna team at 
Sjfmanna@gmail.com or school board at SJFSAB@gmail.com with any questions. 
 
IDEAS FOR SUMMER SPENDING through the Manna Program: Airlines, Airbnb, TopGolf, Marriot, 
Disney, Town Liquors, Local Restaurants and Grocery Stores and Many more. See top sellers 
here or use the search bar on raiseright.com to see if it’s available as new brands and bonuses 
are always being added. 
 
 

 
 

MANNA SUMMER HOURS 

Monday 8 – 9 AM 
Wednesday 6-7 PM 
Saturday 8:30-9:30 AM 

mailto:Sjfmanna@gmail.com
mailto:SJFSAB@gmail.com
https://www.raiseright.com/
https://www.raiseright.com/brands
https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/manna_explanation-3.pdf
https://www.raiseright.com/


Come Joim us after golf at 
Barney Callehan'sr

Please RSVP BY June 3rd 

Fountain Hills Golf Club
12601 Kedzie Ave  Alsip, Il 60803

fRIDAY, jUNE 24TH 
Shotgun Start AT 1:30PM

COME join us for

Per person

Saint John Fisher's
WOMEN'S cLUB

GOLF Outing

$100 Foursome Teams and 
will play best ball

Food Truck from Joey's, 
2 FREE DRINK TICKETS, rAFFELS






